Isfeld, Lori

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 11:55 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW:

S " 5.22(1) Personal and Confidential T e
From: Rosesforben 1
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 11:39 AM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject:

Re: Development and rezoning
| am K. Szabo onj i Peemasi8 50 very concerned about traffic, community centre and rezoning in
the Marpole , Oakridge areas . My concerns probably apply to all areas of the city.

It appears that developers have the upper hand buying houses and proposing projects that thet say will
make the city more liveable and affordable. |see daily new townhouses that seem to be unoccupied or up
for resale already;the average citizen could not afford these .

some are right on the street. and it is suggested that these are for families. The city has allowed towers at
Cambie and Marine. These are for families? 1 find that hard to believe. There are no children

friendly amenities near by; the traffic down Cambie and along Marine Drive is heavy at all times.

The Marpole area has heavy congestion all day long but oh no the city wants more development . Has anyone
actually

spent time on different days critically observing conditions from 41st to the river? Do you not have
questions ? Are you aware of conditions along 59 avenue where drivers and cyclists do not obey the 30kmh
limits

| hope there will be intelligent decisions re a new library and community centre. By the way | hope there is no
truth to the rumour about 67 And Granville being a possible site. That would be irresponsible ..

So if a developer is allowed to remove ;trees in the West End for a parking tower Why does the city spend
money planting on the streets. ------When | read that | know that council really hypocritical.

It is truly sad what the council is allowing . It is time for council to do some proper thinking for a change; | am
not a dinosaur but a person who wants to be proud of of the entire city. | do not have much hope , however.



Isfeld, Lori

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 11:41 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Marpole Community Amendments, May 13th, 2014

----- Original Message-----

From: Terry Slack® 22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 7:39 AM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: Marpole Community Amendments, May 13th, 2014

For your consideration : The amendments proposed to the Marpole Plan, is a addition of the all ready high density
proposed for the Neighbourhood ! Many more families will be living in Marpole and the amendments will require many
more quite park spaces, for the people to use ! We are still waiting for a City announcement on the promised new 10
acre park near the south foot of Cambie Street !
These new amendments also means, it is necessary to move a head very quickly with the planning for a riverfront park
in Marpole and | look forward to participating , in the soon to begin Community Park Planning , south of Kent Street !
Thank you for this opportunity to

S'czcgmrgl?sgtt‘a?ar:‘ }lgsnfl?glgnl;g?le Plan Amendments . Terry Slack ;- 22(1)

" Friend of the North Arm of the Fraser River in Marpole "





